
IMPORTANT 

 

Winter Changes to Food Distributions 

Starting in December, Encore Café Grab-and-Go Meals will 

change to a voucher system for the winter and food distributions 

will go from weekly to monthly events. 

The monthly distributions will feature supplemental food items 

and the opportunity to pick up vouchers redeemable for Hy-Vee 

meals. See the FAQ sheet for details. 

The new monthly distributions will be held the third week of 

each month. Locations will remain the same: Tuesdays at St 

Mark’s UMC and Thursdays at the Marion Hy-Vee. 

Important dates to mark down in your calendars: 

- March 16 or 18: Supplemental food distribution and pick 

up vouchers for March. 

Reservations are still required for the monthly distributions and 

to pick up vouchers. Call 319-398-2585 to make a reservation. 

Reservations 

Reservations are still required for the vouchers. Call 319-398-

2585 to make your reservation and let them know if you prefer 

to pick up vouchers at a distribution event or have them mailed 

directly to you. 

 

 

 

Winter Meal Vouchers 

 

Using the Vouchers 

Vouchers are redeemable during the month following pick up. 

For example, vouchers picked up in December are redeemable 

in January. 

You will receive 6 vouchers per month. You can redeem up to 3 

vouchers per visit to the store. 

Eligible Meals 

At the Johnson Ave Drugstore, you can redeem vouchers for 

refrigerated meals between 7:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m. daily. 

At the Marion Hy-Vee, you can redeem vouchers on hot or 

refrigerated meals between 6:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. daily. 

Each voucher has a value of $8.00. Any purchase over the 

$8.00 limit is the responsibility of the participant. 

More Details 

For complete details and answers to more questions, see the 

included FAQ sheet. 

 


